
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sam Mark Peet, 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information (FoI) request received on 20 June. You asked:  
 
Please can send me an INF2 form 
 
- 
 
 
DWP Response: 
 
 
I can confirm that the Department holds this information. Section 21 of the Freedom of 
Information Act allows us to direct you to information which is already reasonably accessible to 
you. 
 
You can see this information about your request on the WDTK website 
 
Looking for an INF2 form? 
We have noticed a large number of requests for a form designated "INF2"; there are many UK 
Government forms with such a designation, but those our users appear to be seeking offer 
advice on "other help you may be entitled to". There are three versions of the form aimed at 
those receiving Job Seekers' Allowance, Pension Credit and Income Support; they were 
released on the 15th of December 2017 in response to a request. Please only make a new 
request if the information already published does not meet your needs, and specify which 
benefit you are interested in. 
 
 
If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me quoting the reference number 
above.   
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
DWP Central FoI Team 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -------------------------- 
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If you are not happy with this response you may request an internal review by e-mailing freedom-of-information-
request@dwp.gov.uk or by writing to DWP, Central FoI Team, Caxton House, Tothill Street, SW1H 9NA. Any 
review request should be submitted within two months of the date of this letter.  
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review you may apply directly to the Information 
Commissioner’s Office for a decision. Generally, the Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have 
exhausted our own complaints procedure. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information 
Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF 
Web: ico.org.uk/Global/contact_us or telephone 0303 123 1113 or 01625 545745  
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